
October 20, 2022

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

We wanted to remind families about the upcoming Dialogue with Doc sessions being
hosted for CSS families and the community. Dr. Martin will be traveling around the
district and we encourage families to come, to ask questions, and to hear about positive
progress as well as upcoming challenges happening in our district. We hope you will
join us at one of the three remaining sessions.

● October 25 - Caledonia Library (KDL) @ 6:00 pm
● October 26 - Caledonia Administration Board Room @ 7:00 am
● October 27 - Real Arriero Mexican Bar & Grill @ 12:00 pm

Check out www.calschools.org for more information on this and other events happening
in the district.

Sincerely,

Dr. Dedrick Martin
Superintendent
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